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        Community Outreach Committee Meeting 
        Thursday June 18, 2020  7:00PM 

       Via ZOOM 
 

                                      ​Minutes 
  
 
1. Call to order by Robin Shafer 7:05PM 
Roll Call- Present: Robin Shafer, Mickey Jannol, Sloan Myrick, Krista Sipp, Anthony Bethel.  Public-0 
 
Introduction of and motion to add new committee members Anthony Bethel and Krista Sipp. Returning 

member Mickey Jannol. Resignation- Andrea Schmitt 
 
 
2. General Public Comments-none 
3. Board Member Comments not on Agenda and possible motions- Robin Shafer announced Outreach 

Regional Meeting Monday June 29  6:30- 8:30PM.  Will send a link to committee members. 
4. Approve minutes from February Meeting. Moved by Mickey Jannol, 2nd by Sloan Myrick 
 
5. Initial kickoff brainstorming session. 
Robin Shafer suggested putting up posters promoting the GVGC in local shops as per the last Outreach 

Regional Meeting.  Will look at the possibility of the Arts and Education Committee helping in 
developing something catchy. Mickey Jannol will bring it up at the next Arts and Education 
Committee meeting. 

Krista Sipp suggested a virtual game night using Zoom.  Possibly a game called Cahosee or a trivia game. 
Possibly using the 6 neighborhood districts as teams.  Anthony Bethel will check out the 
possibilities of zoom.  Robin Shafer will check with Jasmine Elbarbary and Councilman 
Kekorian’s office. 

Sloan Myrick suggested we could have a virtual movie night.  Robin Shafer will check with Jasmine and 
Kekorian’s office. 

Mickey Jannol suggested we could have a drum circle in the park.  We will look into that further. 
 
6. Social media efforts- 
Mickey Jannol suggested we could use Facebook boosting and group emails through Wendy Moore, and 

posting at Laurel Grove Park and Valley Glen Park, and check out Laurel Grove’s Neighborhood 
association through Walter Hall about their Newsletter.  We have already approved an ad in the 
Valley Glen Neighborhood Associations Newsletter the Valley Glen Voice. 

  
7. Adjournment- Robin Shafer moved to adjourn at 8:20  Mickey Jannol Seconded 
 

The next meeting will be at 7:00 PM on June 16  at 7 pm via Zoom.  

http://www.greatervalleyglencouncil.org/


   

 
 


